
Hazen School District 

 

Dear Parent/ Guardian, 

If proper conduct has been observed during the school year seniors may 
leave campus for lunch beginning Monday, February 6th. This date will be 
later for seniors who have been written up for any reason during the school 
year and/or are currently failing any classes. The date they may start 
leaving is dependent on earning a passing grade and the number of 
write-ups they have and/or the severity of their write-ups: 
1 – 2 write-ups – loss of 1 week​ ​ ​  
3 – 4 write-ups – loss of 2 weeks 
4 – 6 write-ups – loss of 3 weeks 
This permission slip must be signed and returned to the school before this 
privilege is extended.  By signing this form you are giving your student 
permission to sign out for lunch ONLY.  Students must return to school on 
time and sign back in following lunch.  Students returning late and/or 
failing to sign back in will lose their privilege.  Seniors may leave at 11:50 
with permission from their teacher, they may NOT leave without 
permission. 
 

School administrators reserve the right to revoke the above privilege at any 
given time deemed necessary. 
 

We have read and understand all rules given above.  Hazen High School 
will not be held responsible for students once they leave our campus.   
 

My student,  
 
 
_______________________________________________________ 
has my permission to leave campus for lunch.   
 
 
 
_____________________________________  __________________ 
Parent/Guardian Signature​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Date 
 
 
 
_____________________________________  __________________ 
Student Signature​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​           Date 


